
The Beacon Weekly Newsletter  /Wednesday  May 25, 2022    
New Covenant Church /  Thomasville, Ga  
Church office Hours: Monday through Thursday 9am to 2pm 
Find us on the web at www.nccthomasville.org 

 

Let’s Get Connected! 
      

   Sunday Mornings                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
Covenant Café 8:30am (Coffee & grits) 

 
Sunday School—8:45a.m.-9:45a.m.  

      Skeeter In Room 8                    

 
Pre-Service Prayer—9:45a.m.  

 
Main Event Worship Service 10:00a.m.   

 
 

 
 

Wednesdays at 6:30pm 
 

Holy Spirit—Life Group– Skeeter 

 

Youth Group with Pastor Alli  

 

Nursery and Children’s Ministry                   

provided 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tomorrow at Noon 
Bring a dish to share! 

The      Beacon 

Training is Thursday at 7pm in the Oasis 



 

Justin Daugherty        David & Elke                   
Irene Cason         Betty Hill  
Pat Poore                              Daniel & Gwen                         
Pastor Dave Allen Sr                                Willie Brooks  
Anne Garrett                        Cameron Queen 
Debra Kay         Owen Odom 
Robin Willis                                                                     

 
7 Mountain leaders  

 

     Prayer Shield 

Youth Group and  
Children’s Ministry  provided 

Wednesdays With 

Skeeter 
Room 8 at 6:30p.m. 

(Life Group)  

Geraldine Mitchell  5-27 

Mari Queen    5-31 

Our playground  

renovation  

is coming along! 

Mike & Judy’s Reception 



 Sunday,  we took the time to honor Mike and 
Judy Folsom.  Preparations are well underway for 
their relocation to   Nashville, TN.    Most of their chil-
dren and grandchildren reside in the Nashville area.  
Mike and Judy’s tenure spans the course of three  
decades at New Covenant Church.   During that time 
they have served in numerous ways.  It has been an 
honor and a great privilege to know them and serve 
alongside them.  They are an excellent example of 
what yielded followers of Jesus Christ look like.   For-
tunately, Mike and Judy will be coming back down to 
Thomasville to check on their remaining rental prop-
erties. So, Sunday wasn’t good bye but, “see you lat-
er”.  I want to invite you to remember to take time 
daily to be reading your Bible, and spend time in your 
prayer closet.  We are living in serious times that re-
quire us hearing the voice of the Lord.    
 We are facing spiritual battles in our cities, and  
nations, with raging conflicts between the   Kingdom 
of God and the kingdom of darkness. The Bible clearly 
tells us that we are seated far above all principalities, 
powers, rulers, and dominions.  The Word also says 
that we are more than conquerors through Christ!  
When we  find ourselves not seeing the manifestation 
of that victory, we must  understand that as members 
of the Ekklesia, we must be fully armored in God’s ar-
mor. Being “armored up” is a key to unlocking the                         
manifestation of Holy Spirit breakthrough in our lives.  
 The armor of God includes the Belt of Truth, 
the Breastplate of Righteousness, the Shoes of the    
Gospel of Peace, the Shield of Faith, and the Helmet 
of Salvation.  In a corporate sense, we must be            
armored up as well.  When we come together          
armored up to praise, worship, and receive the Word 
of the Lord on Sundays,  I believe that we would  see 
an increase of advancements against the gates of Hell. 
The powers of darkness will be pushed back if we 
move together as one - fully aligned and  armored    
together with God’s very own armor (see Ephesians 
6:11-18).         

This is powerful!  What are you believing for in this 
season that you’re in?  Do you need breakthrough?   
Stand on the Word, decree what God says over your 
situation  and thank the Lord for your breakthrough.  
Press in, and don’t let up.  Another thing to consid-
er…  we are stronger together, when we are rightly  
connected within the Body, and armored  together! 
As we put on the whole armor of God, we are         
enabled and empowered to stand,   individually and 
corporately, effectively and efficiently as we fight 
the good fight of faith against the forces of darkness 
that are raging in our cities, states, and   nation.    
 With the Memorial Day holiday  right around 
the corner, we’re reminded to give honor to the 
men and women who have paid the ultimate        
sacrifice.  Because of them, we  have the freedoms 
and  liberties we greatly enjoy in America.  We have 
so much to be thankful for.  Let’s remember the 
reasons we’re blessed.  We live in the greatest      
nation in the world with so much.  Let’s give God 
praise  for all that  He’s done  and  continues  to  do! 

            

   From the Desk of Pastor Dave 

                          We remember 


